
Note on “GOSPA”
We received several letters criticizing the Catholic League’s
promotion of the movie “GOSPA.” Readers maintained that the
Holy  See  has  never  confirmed  the  veracity  of  the  alleged
apparitions at Medjugorje. The readers are right. Our point
was simply that, in the wake of the movie “Priest,” this is
one movie which treats Catholicism in a most respectful way.
But we understand why some might think we were trying to
undercut official Church ruling on the subject. We apologize
for not clarifying the nature of our intent.

https://www.catholicleague.org/note-on-gospa/

